Roots Of Empathy


To: Parents
Date:  June 20, 2016
This is to inform you of some exciting news that will affect our Grade 1 classroom.  Global TV will be recording our Roots of Empathy class on Wednesday, June 22.  Our students have been learning to understand other people’s feelings, especially those our mini teacher baby Tenlie.  Global TV would like to share this amazing program with their audience and our class has been chosen for this wonderful opportunity. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Williston or Mrs. Colwell. 
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